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[siu^ E dw ardsville  B ulletin
T o  the Facul ty ,  S ta f f  a n d  S tu d e n t s  o f  S o u t h e r n  l l l i n o t s  Univers i t y  at Edwardsvi l l e

April 18, 1984 
Vol. 15, No. 4

MEMO TO: The University Community

FROM: Earl Lazerson

SUBJECT: High Temperature Water Line Repairs and Maintenance

Essential repairs and preventive maintenance of the University's 
central high temperature water lines are scheduled to begin Saturday,
April 21, and be completed not later than Monday, April 30.

While the system is down for repairs, the core buildings will be 
without heat or hot water. Air conditioning and air handling units will 
operate on a near-normal basis, however some temperature variations may 
occur. The comfort range of the buildings will be affected by outdoor 
temperature variations. Please plan to dress accordingly during the week.

We regret the inconvenience, but the project is absolutely necessary 
to ensure compliance with code requirements for safety standards. Every 
effort will be made to complete the project as soon as possible.
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